
Year 2 Gingerbread Houses    

 

 

 

 

A parent of a child in Sycamore class, has very kindly made all the 

children in Year 2 gingerbread and accessories to make their own 

Gingerbread House. We are planning on assembling them on Friday 

6th December and will be selling them at the school Christmas Fair, 

that day.  

The school Christmas fair is running from 5-7 pm. You are welcome 

to come along and buy your child’s Gingerbread House for £3.50. 

Alternatively, you can pre pay for it by sending in your payment in a 

named envelope. Please give this to your class teacher, on or before 

the day. Any ones left over will go on general sale. 

Ultimately we would love to raise as much money as possible to 

spend on this year’s children. Our active project is to improve the 

Year 2 outside space and increase the opportunities for outdoor 

learning.  

We are very excited and would appreciate any help on that day to 

assemble them, with the children. Please email your class teacher(s) 

if you can help. 

Thank you as always for your support. 

The Year 2 Teachers                   


